GiveDirectly

Date: Oct 22,2023

CERTIFICATE OF Appreciation

GiveDirectly Yemen is delighted to present this certificate to Rawahel Company in
recognition and appreciation of its exceptional services. Rawahel Company has been
providing GiveDirectly with car rental services from August 18, 2022, to October
31, 2023.

This certificate is being issued upon his request and does not imply any liability or
responsibility on the part of GiveDirectly.

Yours sincerely,
For Give Directly

GiveDirectly Yemen.
Khormaksar, Aden



